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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the adoption by the Green Climate Fund of the
Indigenous Peoples Policy and the Environmental and Social Policy, as well as the
establishment of the Indigenous Peoples Advisory Group by the Fund, and
encourages the Fund to support specific capacity-building programmes for
indigenous peoples as part of the readiness and preparatory programme to
ensure their full and effective engagement with the Fund at all levels and in all
activities.

Area of Work
Capacity Building, Enhanced Participation at the UN


